Dear Parents and Cheerleaders, 
 
In preparation for basketball season, we will have practice Wednesday January 6th and Thursday January 7th.  Basketball season will begin Thursday January 14th (see attached schedule). Due to there being two games a week, we will not be having practice once the season starts, (keep in mind we did have practice two weeks before we went on Christmas Break). 
Attached is also the snack schedule for Basketball season. We have a total of 12 girls. If you cannot bring snacks on your specified day, please be sure to swap with another Cheerleader. 
During games, cheerleaders will not be allowed to leave the stands without permission (when the cheerleaders are with me, I consider them my responsibility 100%) and parents are not permitted to pull cheerleaders, given it is not an emergency. 
Please be sure to listen out for announcements, as we do not have GroupMe anymore. In the event of an emergency, I can be reached at (478) 238-3996. Again, emergencies only.  
 
I am looking forward to a wonderful basketball season! 
 
-Coach Gulley 
 
 
Destiny D. Gulley
6th Grade Honors and General Mathematics 
7th Grade Game Squad Coach
(478) 238-3996
Huntington Middle School 
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